
 

 

               29/06/2021 
Dear AASHE and STARS 
I have led and carried out an assurance process that provides independent affirmation that 
the information in NUIGs current STARS report is reported in accordance with credit criteria. 
My suggestions and comments were conveyed to the responsible person for each of the 
categories. After their corrections I have completed the uploaded excel and assurance 
process. At time of writing only PRE 1 and PRE 2 need to be completed and I am informed 
these will be done in the number of few days. 
 
This is my affirmation that the report has been reviewed in full by myself and that all identified 
inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting it to AASHE. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Vincent Carragher 
Office of Deputy President and Registrar,  
NUIG, 
Galway 
 


